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               24th January 2025 
Dear Families, 

 
Reminder - Mufti Day and New Year Bingo 
The Friends of St Norbert’s PTA New Year Bingo will take place on Tuesday, next week. Doors will open from 6pm, 
with ‘eyes down’ at 6.30pm. Refreshments will be available together with a raffle, sweet shop and board games. 
 
Mufti Day for the Bingo will take place on Monday next week; your child may come to school in non-uniform in 
exchange for a bingo prize. These could include: fancy goods or toys, chocolate, alcohol, whisky for the whisky board 
or items for a hamper. If your child is unable to participate due to financial constraints, please see me in confidence 
and I will do what I can to make sure that everyone is included. 
 
Could the Class 5 children, representing our school at the Holocaust Memorial Service later that afternoon, please 
bring their uniforms into school so that they can change before setting off at 3pm. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - School Photographer – Tuesday 28th January 2025 
The School Photographer will be in school on Tuesday next week at 8.30am. If your child is in school on that day, 
he/she will automatically be included in the photo session; children will have an individual, sibling and class 
photograph - please do let me know if you would prefer your child not to be included in any of these. Class photographs 
will be available for any parent in your child’s class to purchase. 
 
Please see my letter of 9th January for full details. 
 
Reminder - Parent/Carer ‘Worry Monster’ Coffee Afternoon delivered by ‘With Me in Mind’ 
If you would like to take part in the Worry Monster Coffee Afternoon as detailed in my previous letters, could you 
please complete the link to book your places as there are limited places now available. This is for children in Classes 
4 and 5, accompanied by at least one parent. Siblings and younger children are unable to attend on this occasion. 
 
The link to book your place will close on Monday at 8.30am. 
 
Reminder - E-Safety Day 
Tim Pinto, from the E-Safety Office, will be visiting our school again on Wednesday 5th February to provide e-safety 
workshops for all children in school. Sessions will be age-appropriate and Tim will discuss the dangers of online sites 
and how children can protect themselves. In addition, he will also provide a session for parents which will take place 
at 8.30am in school; this will again cover the dangers of online websites, how important it is to know what your child 
is accessing online and how parents can protect their children.   
 
Please complete the link on the email accompanying this letter to book your place. 
 



PGL Visit 
If you have not already done so, could you please make the last payment of £80 for your child’s visit to PGL through 
Parentpay before the end of January. Thank you. 
 
PTA - Curry and Quiz Night 
If you are interested in either attending this event, or attending and helping to supply curries to be shared with 
everyone taking part in this new venture, could you please complete the link with this email to confirm. The link will 
close on Friday next week so that numbers can be confirmed. 
 
Tickets will be priced at £5 per person for the quiz and full details can be found in my letter of 17th January. 
 
Celebration of the Word – Class 4 
Celebration of the Word, led by Class 4, will take place on Friday 7th February. All families of children in Class 4 are 
invited to attend. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Celebration beginning at 2.30pm. There will be no admittance 
once the Celebration has begun at 2.30pm. Thank you. 
 
Goldstar Out of School Club 
Our Out of School Club closes at 6pm every night; this is the latest time your child should be collected from school.  
From next Monday (27th January) we will be introducing a charge for late collections from 6pm onwards and not 
from 6.15pm. Where applicable, a £10 charge will be added to your Parentpay account to cover this. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
As a reminder, bookings and payments for the Breakfast Club, Out of School Club and school lunches should be paid 
for in advance. Parents will be requested to supply a packed lunch for their children should payments for school 
lunches not be made in a timely manner. 
 
Car Seat Checks 
North Lincolnshire Council will be at Tesco Extra on Thursday 20th February from 10am to 3pm offering free child car 
seat checks. Thank you. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


